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NEWS RELEASE 

Kraken Energy Corp. Announces Change of Auditor  

Vancouver, British Columbia – May 12, 2022 – Kraken Energy Corp. (CSE: UUSA) (the “Company” or 

“Kraken”) announces that it has appointed Davidson & Company LLP, Chartered Professional Accountants of 

Vancouver, British Columbia, as its auditor.  To facilitate the change, Adam Sung Kim Ltd., Chartered Professional 

Accountant (the “Former Auditor”) has resigned as the Company’s auditor. The Former Auditor resigned on its 

own initiative and there were no reservations in the Former Auditor’s audit reports for any financial period during 

which the Former Auditor was the Company's auditor. 

About Kraken Energy Corp. 

Kraken Energy is focused on identifying and developing new energy resources, including the Ultimate copper-

molybdenum project in British Columbia. The Company recently acquired an option to purchase a 100% interest 

in the Apex project in Nevada, recognized as Nevada's largest past-producing uranium mine. 

On Behalf of the Board of Kraken Energy Corp. 

David Forest, 

CEO & Director 

Corporate Office: #717 - 1030 West Georgia Street, Vancouver, BC, Canada V6E 2Y3 

For investor relations inquiries, contact:  

Kristina Pillon, High Tide Consulting Corp. 

T: 604.908.1695 / E: info@krakenergycorp.com  

The Canadian Securities Exchange has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this press release. 
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